Project Opportunity for CPD Leaders/Co-ordinators

Over the past six months, 4 Norfolk CPD leaders have been involved in a Training and Development Agency (TDA) project that has enabled them to become CPD Lead Practitioners.  They have been working in their own schools to review and develop a CPD strategy for the whole school workforce and have been conducting outreach work with colleagues in other schools.  They have also been working at a regional level with other CPD leaders across the East of England and their work has fed into a National TDA CPD event held in London on 23 June 2009.

Not only have they gained in confidence themselves but they have also had access to the most up to date information and progress on CPD nationally and their understanding has grown considerably of how CPD links with performance management and school improvement planning - click here for PowerPoint presentation from recent regional event.

The CPD Lead Practitioners are:

Suzannah Hayes, St. Germans Primary School

Karen Hutchinson, Hevingham and Marsham Partnership schools

Sara Jenkins, Oriel High School (replaced by Kate Williams from September 2009)

Jean Tillyard, City of Norwich School

Due to the success of this project, we are looking to increase the group of CPD Lead Practitioners in Norfolk to 10.  If you have or are a CPD leader/co-ordinator who would like to: improve their practice, develop links with other schools and CPD leaders, get to the forefront of CPD development with the ability to make a significant impact to CPD in your own and other schools, please apply as soon as possible but no later than Friday 4 September.

Applications (using this sheet) should be:

· Limited to one side of A4

· Explain your current role and why you think you would be a good CPD Lead Practitioner

· Be signed and endorsed by your Headteacher

· Include a contact phone number and email address

· Be returned to peter.simmonds@norfolk.gov.uk 

The project is fully funded and the school will receive a small allocation for being part of the project - see flyer.

In the event of oversubscription for the CPD Lead Practitioner project the selection criteria that will apply are:

· Schools that reflect the type and range of schools in Norfolk 

· A balance of schools in the 5 areas of Norfolk 

· Schools that have a good record of workforce remodelling

· Applications received soonest.

There will be a regional training event for CPD Lead Practitioners involved in this project on 21 October 2009.

Peter Simmonds, Manager for School Workforce Performance and Development

